
I am writing in support of HB2020. I respect the business owners who are in opposition of the bill due to 
the potential impact on their business operations, though I do believe that their opposition is short-
sighted. If we do not take action to combat climate change and reduce Oregon's contribution to 
greenhouse gas emissions, these same businesses and the rest of Oregon's residents will face severe 
negative impacts from climate change. I fear for the future of my generation and those who are younger 
than me. Thank you for considering this important action to address climate change. 
 
Best, 
 
Roxane Beigel-Coryell 
Resident of Jackson County, Oregon 
 


